


which provides multiple Global Leaders of Promise Scholarships earmarked for international 
students. 
 
“The Coca-Cola Scholars Foundation has a long history of providing financial assistance to 
outstanding students at community colleges,” said Jane Hale Hopkins, President of the Coca-
Cola Scholars Foundation. “We are proud to partner with Phi Theta Kappa to make it possible 
for more deserving students to achieve their educational goals and support tomorrow’s leaders of 
the global community.”  
 
The funds provided by the Coca-Cola Scholars Foundation not only aid college completion but 
also give students the opportunity to engage in Society programs and develop leadership skills to 
become future leaders in their communities.  
 
“Research shows that Phi Theta Kappa members are four times more likely to complete a college 
degree than their peers,” said Dr. Monica Marlowe, Executive Director of the Phi Theta Kappa 
Foundation. “The Leaders of Promise Scholarships recognize students for what they have 
achieved already and assure that financial need isn’t an obstacle to achieving their academic 
goals.” 
 
Susan Morris and Sam Ginn serve as PTK Advisors for Southern State and are responsible for 
recruitment of new members, accompanying students to meetings/conventions, mentoring 
Chapter officers and assisting them with the development of leadership skills and fundraising 


